
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 You can find us on 

Facebook at Spina 

Bifida Association of 

Delaware Valley 

 

You can find us on 

the web at: 

www.sbadv.org 

 

You can contact us 

at: 

info@sbadv.org 
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SBADV Has A New Website! 
 

With a new mission and new look, we have released the new website.  
Head on over and check it out. SBADV has been working hard to bring 

you exciting activities for the remainder of the year. Thank you for your 
patience and continued support! 

Check out our new website at www.SBADV.org. 
 
 
 

 
Save the Dates: 

 
Aug.  24th- Sept. 2nd 

Paralympics Watch 
Party 

 
September 2021: 

Hydrocephalus 
Awareness Month 

 
September 26th: 

Dorney Park Adventure 

 
Oct. 2nd – 8th: 

Virtual Walk n Roll 

 
Oct. 16th 

Spina Bifida 5K Run, 
Walk or Roll 

 
October 2021:         

Spina Bifida Awareness 
Month 

& 
Adopt A Ghost 

 
October 25th 2021: 
World Spina Bifida Day 

 
Nov. 5th: 

Virtual Wine Tasting 

 

A Kid Again and SBADV Adventures 
 

When a child is diagnosed with Spina Bifida, we know it impacts the entire 
family. SBADV has recently partnered with A Kid Again-Philadelphia to enjoy 

year-round cost free adventures to help bring smiles to the faces of kids, 
their siblings and their parents. Make sure you enroll with A Kid Again, and 
then you can begin the adventures. A Kid Again website: Enroll with A Kid 

Again | Cost-Free Events for Kids | A Kid Again. 
 You can also find A Kid Again, directly on our events page at www.sbadv.org 

 

 
Our next adventure awaits you  

Sept. 26th: Dorney Park  

http://www.sbadv.org/
https://akidagain.org/enrollnow/
https://akidagain.org/enrollnow/
https://akidagain.org/enrollnow/
http://www.sbadv.org/
https://www.akidagain.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paralympics Watch Party 
August 24th – Sept. 2nd 

 
This year, we though it would be fun to come together with our 

fellow SB Chapters and cheer on the athletes from the Spina Bifida 
community who will be representing Team USA! 

 
Register at: Meeting Registration - Zoom 

 
Registration can also be found on our website www.sbadv.org 

under  the events page. 
 It’s Time For SBADV 5K!  
 

 
Please join us for our 11th Annual Spina Bifida 5K Run, Walk or Roll  

sponsored by Philadelphia Parks and Recreation in person on  Saturday, 
October 16th,  2021 

 Lloyd Hall 
1 Boathouse Row 

Kelly Drive 
Philadelphia, PA 19130 

 
Registration is now open!  www.runsignup.com/2021sbadv 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcvde-rqzopHNJHMGribbcU5uSN7RAOF8m_
http://www.sbadv.org/
http://www.runsignup.com/2021sbadv


 

Virtual Wine Tasting  
 

 
 

Support SBADV and Blanchard Family Wines on November 5th, 8pm EST. 
Blanchard Family Wines will ship or deliver you 4 x 375ml bottles of our 
award winning Sonoma County wine and then owners James and Mark 

Blanchard will lead you on a virtual wine tasting experience.  Make sure you 
select Delaware Valley in the drop down and $50.00 will go towards our 

chapter! Registration deadline is Oct. 25th. 
 

Registration is now open!  The Spina Bifida Association - Virtual Wine 
Tasting - November 5th - Blanchard Family Wines (bfwdenver.com) 

 
 
 
 

Virtual Walk n Roll 
 

If you cannot join us in person Oct. 16th, we have a Virtual Walk n Roll just 
for you.  Oct. 2nd – Oct. 8th 

 

 

Please spread the word and encourage individuals and families in your 
network to register.  You can walk/roll on your own, or organize your own 

small local group according to COVID guidelines.  It would be incredibly 
helpful for as many of you are able to have your own team, and be actively 

engaged with the social media aspect of the event.  
Registration is now open!  SBADV Walk n Roll 2021 (runsignup.com) 

 
 
 
 

https://bfwdenver.com/product/the-spina-bifida-association-virtual-wine-tasting-november-5th/?fbclid=IwAR0-3NwQo3jrx7EX1CBLH9CLDi94dYvrBt-nb0I_ujiDrxoe9Smntg8BZQ8
https://bfwdenver.com/product/the-spina-bifida-association-virtual-wine-tasting-november-5th/?fbclid=IwAR0-3NwQo3jrx7EX1CBLH9CLDi94dYvrBt-nb0I_ujiDrxoe9Smntg8BZQ8
https://runsignup.com/Race/NJ/Merchantville/SBADVWalknRoll2021


 

 

Editor: 
Alicia Alphonse 

 
Please send your news 

items and event pictures 
to:  info@sbadv.org 

 

Save the Dates: 
 

August 27th –
September 2nd 

Paralympics Watch 
Party 

 
September 2021: 
Hydrocephalus 

Awareness Month 
 

September 26th: 
Dorney Park Adventure 

 
Oct. 2nd – 8th: 

Virtual Walk n Roll 
 

Oct. 26th 
Spina Bifida 5K Run, 

Walk or Roll 
 

October 2021:         
Spina Bifida Awareness 

Month 
& 

Adopt A Ghost 
 

October 25th 2021: 
World Spina Bifida Day 

 
Nov. 5th: 

Virtual Wine Tasting 
 

The SB ADVisor 
A newsletter of the Spina 
Bifida Association of the 
Delaware Valley 

 

UPDATED WAYS TO 

DONATE… 
 

 Venmo Donation and PayPal Donations 
SBADV is accepting donations through Paypal and Venmo. 
Please see the QR codes below. 
 

 
 
 

 AmazonSmile 
AmazonSmile is a simple way for you to support your favorite 
charitable organization every time you shop, at no cost to you. 
AmazonSmile is available at smile.amazon.com on your web 
browser and can be activated in the Amazon Shopping app for 
iOS and Android phones. When you shop at AmazonSmile, you’ll 
find the exact same low prices, vast selection and convenient 
shopping experience as Amazon.com, with the added benefit 
that AmazonSmile will donate 0.5% of your eligible purchases to 
the charitable organization of your choice. You can choose from 
over one million organizations to support. 
 

 
 

https://smile.amazon.com/ref=smi_se_saas_lsmi_smi


    
 

SPINA BIFIDA ASSOCIATION OF 
DELAWARE VALLEY 

6935 Airport Hwy Lane 
Office 1 

Pennsauken, NJ 08109 

 

 
 
 

The SBADV Board wishes to extend our sincere sympathy and 
condolences to the families of: 

 

Dory Shea 
 

Juan Medina 
 

and 
 

James Shanahan 
  

We are grateful for the donation to the Association made in their 
honor. 

 


